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A report by Regional Economic Models, Inc. estimates 
that a gradually increasing, rebated carbon tax would 
create approximately 2.1 million jobs. This is in stark 
contrast to press releases from the U.S. Chamber of 
Commerce presenting dire warnings of EPA regulations 
killing tens of thousands of jobs. Moreover, REMI has a 
long-standing, top-notch reputation for doing reliable 
economic studies for prestigious public and private-
sector clients. If Congress really cares about job creation 
and the health and well-being of Americans, it should 
read REMI’s report closely and enact this type of carbon 
tax to obviate the need for the EPA’s proposed 
regulations.
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